
 

Berry Creek School  

Dates to Remember 

January 4th 

Teacher in service– no 

school. 

January 5th 

Classes resume after winter 

break 

January 18th 

Monday, January 18th is 

Martin Luther King Jr.’s 

birthday.  There will be no 

school on this day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter  

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

Jacob Ferguson for 

being the Student 

of the Month for 

December!  

Way to go! 

We are proud to announce that 
our school website has been com-
pletely revamped and modernized!  
Be sure to head over to 
www.puesd.org to check out the 
changes and stay up to date on all 
of the current information! 

 

 

A huge and special thank you to our fabulous 

and hard working parent’s club for making the 

Christmas giveaway such a success!   

Also, thank you to  Sigma Phi Sorority, Kelly 

Ridge Property Owners Association, Joe 

Moxely, and the principal from Arizona 

that donated gifts for our students!   

Welcome back from Winter 

Break! We hope everyone had a 

happy and restful holiday! 



 

 

 

Congratulations to our very own Justin Kinser 

and Kiera Goings!  Justin finished his math 

class in Acellus, and Kiera finished her Acellus 

2nd grade Social Studies class!   

Hard work pays off! 

 

 

Reminder: 

Monday, January 18th is the 

observance of Martin Luther 

King Jr.’s birthday. There will 

be no school on this day. 

 A big, heartfelt thank you to  Ms. 

Wendy, Tenisha, Jennifer, Aurora, and 

Sarah for being integral parts of the 

success of the K-2 program. You are 

all rock stars!  Thank you for making 

every day better! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Book Boys love to help kids say “I am a reader!” 

by bringing books to life every week in their fun and 

engaging videos! Get a child in your life excited about 

reading by sharing Book Boys videos at 

www.JudyNewmanAtScholastic.com.  

http://Scholastic.com/BookClubs  

School Code: PZ9QQ  

http://www.judynewmanatscholastic.com/?fbclid=IwAR3RLN0TpkSCfgv0UovLUWhtWgdh9poHv_yANN8N6-wyBn0PMKzrl-qdakY
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2FScholastic.com%2FBookClubs%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR26tXET_1gKr9Je2rKaTWLWRs_aOCkpGJD1jMr0Wtm8ndvJtB0qfjTTp3Q&h=AT2KhCoZ5TyGqYESZa9vfM2IfH9cGqwvDg9X8RbVfyVlfM-Q23uDiZLkQPqZG-A5jW56bF1GpSuck0_g7DHpTJdcP1pP6FxSsyb-1WLFnzx9ulagq


 

   Berry Creek Strong! 

Art Classes! 

Daily Zoom Meetings! 

Ms. Perez is having super fun art Zoom meetings at 1:00 p.m. every 

school day, and all K-2 students are welcome to join in!  Don’t miss out! 

 Join us on Facebook! 
 

 

 

Berry Creek School’s page can be found at  

https://www.facebook.com/BerryCreekschool 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER TO 8TH GRADERS!! 

If you don’t want to attend Las Plumas 

High School 

January 11th is the last day 

to request a transfer for next 

year.   



 

Trace the numbers in order to finish the picture! 


